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    (440) 740-4770


Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your child has indicated an interest to participate in sports activities at Brecksville-Broadview Heights High School (BBHHS).  The administrators, coaches and medical personnel at BBHHS are very proud of our athletic program and consider it an important part of the educational experience.  We are pleased that your child wishes to participate in our athletic program.

BBHHS employs through Sports Health, at the Cleveland Clinic Foundation, a certified athletic trainer, Tom Iannetta, to help provide the best athletic health care for your son or daughter.  Please feel free to contact him about any athletic health care problems or concerns that you may have during the course of the seasons.  If at any time, your athlete needs a referral to a physician for any reason, please do not hesitate to contact him for this as well.  He is willing to help you find the right physician for your needs.  BBHHS also employs, through Sports Health, at the Cleveland Clinic Foundation, a team physician who is specialized in sports medicine and acts as the physician of record for the athletic training room.   

Attached you will find a Permission for Treatment form which must be filled out for each sport. Please make sure all pertinent information is included. The form will be used as your son/daughter emergency medical form.  Should your son/daughter ever need to be transported by EMS, a copy of the front of this form will be given to EMS personnel as well.   

Please note that any athlete referred to or seen by a physician for evaluation of an injury/illness that effects his/her athletic participation, must present a note from the treating physician to the athletic trainer before participation may be resumed.  Please know that a note from the emergency room or from a parent is not acceptable and cannot release the athlete back to activity.  The BBHHS team physician and certified athletic trainer may withhold an athlete from activity if it is deemed to be in the best interest of the athlete’s health.
You must sign and turn in the attached sheet to the athletic office prior to any participation:  practices, scrimmages and/or competition.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Phone numbers for Tom Iannetta ATC, CSCS:


BBHHS Training Room - (440) 740-4772
BBHHS Field House -      (440) 740-4512


BBHHS Athletic Office - (440) 740-4770

Sincerely,
Tom Iannetta ATC, CSCS


Dan Kalinsky
Certified Athletic Trainer


Athletic Director

